
 

 
September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Residential Summer 2023 
 

 
 
Throughout the last two years there have been a very limited number of school trips due to 
the pandemic. Our pupils have shown great tenacity in dealing with the changes and we are 
very proud of them. We are delighted to be say our residential trips will be returning for 
Summer 2023. 
 
Year 7 have the opportunity to join the Year 7 Summer Residential in Summer Term 2023. 
We will be staying at the Woodland Adventure run by Acorn Adventure in Bewdley. 
Pupils will stay in Bell Tents for the three day two night residential. They will take part in a 
variety of activities at the outdoor centre. In addition there will be a visit to the West 
Midland’s Safari Park during their stay. 
 

 
 



  

Dates: Wednesday 26th April 9am – Friday 28th April 2023 3pm 
 
The cost of this residential trip is £186.50 
 
Payments will be due on the following dates: 
 

7th October    £50 non-refundable deposit 
1st November   £35 
1st December   £35 
31st January   £35 
28th February  £31.50 
 

 
To reserve a place for your child on the Year 7 residential please pay the £50 deposit on 
Weduc by 9am Friday 7th October 2022 
 
We will confirm your child’s place in October 
 
If you have any questions about this opportunity please contact our Year 7 Pastoral Leader 
Chelsea Wallbank Chelsea.wallbank@midlandat.co.uk 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
 
 

       


